
From: Gupta, Alolce
Sent: 4/22/2010 1:22:12 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc: Meadows, James L (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J7M2);

Devereaux, William
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=WFD4)

Bee:
Subject: RE: a request re monthly reports?

I understand. Thx.

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 1:18 PM 
To: Gupta,
Aloke
Cc: Devereaux, William; Meadows, James L
Subject: RE:
a request re monthly reports?

Aloke --

Yes, those monthly reports are filed under 583, which is 
appropriate. There are, among other things, sensitive vendor data in 
those reports. Redacting the reports would be very time consuming, and I 
don't think we would be able to redact in time to get the documents out.
The semi-annual reports, which are public and served to the service list, would 
be a better set of documents and could be released. Let me know if you 
have any questions, and I also plan to call you on the 
phone.

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0041044

mailto:SBD4@pge.com


From: Gupta, Aloke 
[mailto:aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 11:23
AM
To: Dietz, Sidney
Cc: Devereaux, William; Meadows, James
L
Subject: a request re monthly reports?
Importance:
High

Hi Sid:

I just tried to call you on your cell. We have
received a request from Sen. Florez office, via OGA, for copies of the AMI 
monthly reports (Exec. Committee presentations) that PGE files with CPUC. 
Our understanding is that they are all filed under Sec. 583. Could you 
confirm this? And if so, given the request, would PGE be comfortable 
with removing the 583 restriction and let us release the reports? 
Alternatively, would PGE require that the reports be redacted? Please 
advise asap.

Aloke

Aloke Gupta

Energy Analyst, California PUC

Email: ag2@cpuc.ca.gov

Phone:
415.703.5239

SB GT&S 0041045
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